
Chester County Health Department
610-344-6252 or www.chesco.org/flu

Flu Vaccine Protects You
and Your Family

Annual flu
vaccine is

recommended
for everyone

aged 6 months
and older.

Thursday, 10/3/2019

3:00 p.m - 7:00 p.m.

Unionville High School

Bring insurance card.
No-charge vaccine for

those without
insurance

Make getting
vaccinated a
family event!

#FightFlu

The #1 way to prevent the flu is to
get vaccinated each year.

Flu Vaccine Clinic


